
Molly Marston
Yarmouth
LD 511
I live in Yarmouth and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 
511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health by 
encouraging people to get outside bike, walk and enjoy nature. It is unsafe ti bike on 
any of the road in this area and a path is greatly needed. Please vote “ought to pass.”


